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 Marian Noonan COMMNT2015/1472/P 17/04/2015  14:08:48 As a leaseholder/resident of the block, I do not know why the windows are being replaced. I have lived 

here for nine years and have experienced no problems whatsoever. It seems an unnecessary expense(of 

which I await details) but I am sure it will be a huge amount  which could be put to better use.
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